
 

 

 

 

June 29th, 2022 

 

Dear villagers, team members, family members, and friends; 

This week, all team members and consenting villagers were tested for COVID-19.  The test 

results have identified two team members, both asymptomatic, having positive results. These 

positive results are not likely to be linked to the previous outbreak.  We wish our coworkers well, 

and will welcome them back in accordance with CDC recommendations.  

In more favorable news, the previous quarantines placed on Symphony Place, Heritage Square 

First Floor and Atrium Second Floor have ended. Great work to the team members on their focus 

to mitigate the spread!  Atrium First Floor – Orchard household is now in a precautionary 

quarantine which is expected to end on July 8th. While visitation is not restricted, individuals 

must refrain from visiting if they are COVID-19 positive or have experienced symptoms of the 

disease.   

Due to the June outbreak, Brewster Village is participating in a voluntary program in with the 

regional Medicare Quality Improvement Organization. A representative with this organization 

has walked through our infection prevention programs to identify areas for opportunity with us. 

While no glaring concerns were noted, it was a beneficial opportunity to discuss evolving best 

practices, and work through complex scenarios. We are taking additional steps to test our plans 

and audit for compliance.  

Team member and villager testing will take place later this week, and comprehensive testing of 

team members and villagers will occur on Tuesday, July 5th. You should expect further 

communication if any additional COVID-19 cases are identified at Brewster Village,  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Tim Neuman, NHA 

Administrator 

Telephone (920) 832-5400         Fax (920) 832-4922 


